Steven SeEe

From: Olivia McCullough <oliviabmccullough@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 4:2% PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Ranked choice voting

| wholeheartedly support both bills HB2575 and HB2576 coming before the legislature on ranked choice voting.

It is the only true way to ensure the winners of an election have been selected by the majority (not just a plurality) of
voters.

This last election cycle, both the Mayor of Providence and the Governor of Rhode Island were not supported by the
majority of voters.

It is one thing to lose an election fair and square by getting the MOST votes. But it is entirely another when you 'win' the
election by vote splitting.

WE WANT THESE OFFICES TO BE FILLED BY THE CHOICE OF THE VOTERS.

Regards,
Olivia McCullough 19 E. Manning 5t.
Providence, RI 02906



